
 

                        

 

 

   DIARY DATES 2025 

JANUARY  

Thurs 16 School Council Bring and Buy Sale 

Tues 21 MR HODGE ART CLUB NOT RUNNING 

Tues 28 MR JONES SPORTS CLUB NOT RUNNING 

Thurs 30 CL 3 - WW2 Day 

FEBRUARY  

Weds 5 Garlic Theatre visiting school 

Mon 10 – Fri 14 Kindness Week 

Fri 14 Last Day of Half Term 

Mon 17 – Fri 21 Half Term holiday 

Mon 24 Back to school 

March  

Sat 1 FOWS Tidy Up day 

Mon 3- Fri 6 Book Week 

Thurs 6 World Book Day 

Fri 7 Yr3/4 Girls Football County Finals 

Mon 10 – Fri 13 British Science Week 

Fri 21 FOWS International Colour Day 

Weds 26-Fri 28 Class 3 Residential to How Hill 

Mon 31 – Fri 20 RE Week 

April  

Fri 4 FOWS Gameshow Night 5.30 – 8pm 

Fri 4 Last day of Term 

Mon 7 – Tues 
22 

Easter Holiday 

Mon 22 Inset Day  

Tues 23 Back to school 
 

 

Would you like to be part of our friendly school 
team?  Can you spare a few hours each week or 
do you know anyone who may want to join us? 
We are looking for 2 new midday supervisors 
to join us after half term.  The specific hours 
that we are         looking to cover are:  

   Monday (2 vacancies)                Friday (2 vacancies) 
1 from 11.30am to 1.30pm           Both 11.30am – 1.30pm 
1 from 12.00pm to 1.30pm 

Please do contact the office if you have any questions or are 
interested in being part of our school team. 

Class 3 parents should have received 
an emailed letter about the World 
War 2 themed day on 30th January. 
Children are encouraged to get in 

the spirit of the day by coming to school dressed as an 
evacuee, including making and bringing a homemade gas 
mask box. If they wish, they can also bring a 1940s style 
home packed lunch.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to everyone and Happy New Year!  We hope you all had 

a happy and relaxing Christmas holiday.  We have loved hearing the 

children’s news this week about all the exciting 

things they have done in the holidays.  On behalf 

of all the staff we would like to say a very big thank 

you for the cards and gifts that you so generously gave us for 

Christmas.  We are all very grateful and overwhelmed by the 

generosity of our school families. We look forward to a busy and 

exciting term ahead.  Remember to keep an eye on our diary dates for 

upcoming events. 

DON’T FORGET: NEXT THURSDAY, 16 JANUARY – is 
the SCHOOL COUNCIL BRING AND BUY SALE. 
Please bring in your unwanted, good condition, toys, 

games, books to the Mary Fairman room by 15th January.  (No 
teddies please and toys should be age appropriate).  The sale 
will take place during the afternoon of the 16th January so the 
children may bring a small amount of loose change to go to the 
sale. 

Please note that on Thursday 16th Jan and 
Friday 17th Jan the menus have been swapped 

round.  On Thursday the options will be the advertised Friday 
menu and vice versa.  Any queries please call into the office. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS RECOMMENCE NEXT WEEK:    
Mr Jones’ Sports club –  
Tuesday after school, starts 14th Jan, finishing at 4.15pm.   
Mr Hodge will be running: 
Table Tennis – Monday and Wednesday (alternating weeks), starts 
Mon 13th,  finishing at 4.30pm. 
Art Club – Tuesday after school, starts 14th Jan, finishing at 4.30pm 
Netball – Thursday after school, starts 15th Jan, finishing at 4.30pm 
Please note: No art club on Tuesday 21st Jan                                         
No sports club (Mr Jones) on Tuesday 28th Jan        

Year 2 went to a Dance Festival at Framlingham Earl 
High School on Wednesday morning. The children 
had a wonderful time exploring 'Street Dance'. 
They learnt a routine to the song from  the 'Trolls 
movie - Can't stop the feeling'. They were joined by 

Year 8 pupils who then supported them with some improvision. 
Charlie T, Finn and Millie were awarded 'Passion' certificates for 
their enthusiasm throughout the session.  The children were an 
absolute pleasure to take. They thoroughly enjoyed the morning 
and discovered they can 'Street Dance', a new experience for many 
of them.   Miss Watkins. 

We have certainly returned with some freezing days this 
week.  Please can you ensure your children have 
adequate coats, hats, gloves and extra layers to keep 
warm when they are outside.  Also please do keep them 
home from school if they are unwell to help us in our 
fight to stop the spread of nasty bugs.          

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 
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Newsletter 

Friday 10/01/2025 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  
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passion  Thankfulness 

 

Stars of the week:   Class 1    Ivy/Madelyn     Class 2   Florence/Phoebe R       Class 3   Georgie/Darcie    Class 4   Luke/Elsie  


